.

Street and Sanitation

__ Carlton Moore updated the town on the number of tons of debris in the town hauled

‘away.

Police Department

Chief Hayes was absent, no report was given.

Open Form

Mr. Tommy Jowers addressed the council with concerns about an employee of the
town. Council stated that his concerns were taken under advisement.

Executive Session

Councilman Martin made the motion and seconded by Councilman Davis to go into
Executive Session. It passed unanimously. Council attended executive session. Coming
out of Executive Session Mayor Sanders stated that no votes were taken in Executive

Session.

Therefore, being no further business Councilman Martin made a motion for
adjournment, seconded by Councilman Davis. All voted aye.




